
From: Jeffrey Salisbury 
Sent: Monday, March 6, 2023 3:12 PM 
To: CPSC <cpsc@london.ca> 
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Re: subsidized bus pass 
 
ok then please put in the request for me to speak to them about the subsidized bus pass 
program to have it updated to either provide a free bus pass or a better discount for disabled 
people in london. 

 
 


